
I am a River front home owner that is opposed to this bill. My family and I have spent most of our professional life working to obtain 
the opportunity to live on the  upper Willamette River.  Not only does this bill prevent hundreds of family’s from enjoying a public 
waterway It also threatens my personal property value.  This bill is not a compromise but rather is more aggressive than the 
previous bill that was voted down. I encourage you to do the same with this one.  


